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§ Mr. Pavitt 

asked the Secretary of State for the Home Department if he will publish in the Official Report the 
recommendations made by the Central Fire Brigade and the Building Regulations Advisory 
Committee arising out ofthe fire which occurred at Longlents House, Stone-bridge, in the London 
borough of Brent, on 4th February 1975. 

§ Dr. Summerskill 

The Central Fire Brigades Advisory Councils' Working Group on Fire Safety in High Rise Blocks of Flats 
recommended: 

(1) that satisfactory means of calling the fire brigade should be conspicuously sited on the ground 
floor of each block, or, where there are a number of blocks close together, within easy pedestrian 
access at a distance not greater than 100 metres from each one; 

(2) that the form of advice to occupants in British Standard Code of Practice CP 3 should be replaced 
by advice which the Working Group set out; and 

(3) that guidance on fire fighting in high rise blocks of flats should be issued to fire authorities along 
lines set out by the Working Group. 
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